
Food Truck Nights have returned this summer! 
  

Spread the word to your friends and neighbors! 
  

Help support these businesses that have been hit so hard 
during these past few months. 

  

Each one of the Food Truck Vendors has agreed to provide the 
church with a donation based on sales  

which will be applied to the parking lot fund! 
  

Everyone will need to abide by current safety/hygiene 
regulations for COVID-19  

which includes social distancing and wearing of masks.   
  

This is a carry out event only! 
  

The Food Truck will be serving between the hours  
of 4:30 and 7:00 pm! 

  

July 1 – No Truck 

July 8 – BRGR  

July 15 – The Coop 

July 22 – Dad’s Grub 

July 29 – Pittsburgh Smokehouse 

August 5 – BRGR 

August 12 – Franctuary 

August 19 – Pittsburgh Smokehouse 

August 26 – Dad’s Grub 
  

Please join us!  We hope to see you there!!! 
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